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17th March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Golf Taster at Huntswood Golf Club 

On Wednesday 19th April, an exciting opportunity has arisen for 10 IVJS students to attend a 
golf taster session at Huntswood Golf Club. The session will cost just £1 per child and runs 
from 3:30pm – 5:00pm. Children would need to be collected from IVJS at 3pm and taken to 
the Huntswood Golf Club by their parents, then collected between 5pm and 5:15pm.  This is 
a great opportunity; places will be filled on a first come first served basis. 

Children will need to bring their PE kits to school on the day. 

Please complete the slip and return it with the £1 if you would like your child to take part. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Hawkes 

Golf Taster at Huntswood Golf Club 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

 

I would like my child to attend the taster session, I have enclosed £1.  

 

Signed: _________________________________________ Date:______________________ 

   (Parent/Guardian) 
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